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Senator McLucas asked: 
 
Will there be a formal submission process regarding the future of the NAHA and any 
proposed changes? 
 
 
 
Answer: 
 
At the National Housing Conference on 1 November 2013, the Minister invited the sector and 
state and territory governments to contact him with their views on housing and homelessness 
policy. The Minister has received correspondence from two states and two non-government 
organisations so far. The Government is considering options in relation to any further 
processes for obtaining views.  
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